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RANDY MASK, Sumter County Tax Collector Announces Residents Can Now 
Replace or Revise Concealed Weapon Licenses  

 
Appointments Now Available at www.SumterTaxCollector.com. 

 
BUSHNELL, FL – Local residents are now able to replace or revise their statewide 
concealed weapon license at the Sumter County Tax Collector Bushnell and Wildwood 
locations.  
 
Florida Commissioner of Agriculture Wilton Simpson partnered with Randy Mask, 
Sumter County Tax Collector to pass legislation that extends this opportunity to 
residents of Sumter County.  
 
In 2014, tax collector offices were given authority to take applications, fingerprint the 
applicants and send the information securely to the department for final determination of 
eligibility. Tax collector offices also offer renewal concealed weapon license services. 
There are currently more than 2.4 million concealed weapon licenses in Florida, and the 
department processed more than 100,000 applications for new licenses last fiscal year. 
To date, FDACS has partnered with fifty-six tax collectors to provide concealed weapon 
license services.  
 
“We are pleased to be able to expand our partnership with tax collectors to make it 
easier and more convenient for Floridians to receive concealed weapon license services 
and exercise their Second Amendment rights,” Commissioner Simpson said.  
 
Please visit www.SumterTaxCollector.com for further information and to schedule an 
appointment.  
 
 
 

https://sumtertaxcollector.com/appointments.html
https://sumtertaxcollector.com/concealed-weapons.html

